
Pietro Perrino 
Secrétaire général 

Société québécoise du cannabis 

BY EMAIL Montréal, July 26th, 2021 

Subject : Your access to information request # 2021-2022-09 

Dear Sir, 

This refers to your access to information request sent by email and received at our offices on July 5th, 2021, 
whereby you wish to obtain information regarding the following:  

« the breakdown of the SQDC sales numbers, specifically curious to know what percentage 
of total sales dried cannabis makes up in Quebec ».  

This information is made available in the SQDC’s annual reports, which you can find on the “publications” 
section of our website. Our 2021 annual report is currently in the process of being translated and is 
available in French in the meantime. Information on sales is presented on pages 3 and 62.  

You may apply for a review of this decision before the Commission d’accès à l’information. You will find 
an explanatory note regarding the exercise of this recourse, attached herewith.  

Best regards, 

Pietro Perrino 
Responsable de l’accès à l’information 
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